
Costa  Mesa  Fire  and  Rescue
adds two fire engineers
Costa Mesa Fire and Rescue Chief Dan Stefano announced that
Travis Johnson and Justin Horner, two firefighter/paramedics,
were  both  promoted  to  the  position  of  fire  engineer,  a
personnel move that has not taken place in the department in
over eight years.

“Travis and Justin represent the best of our organization and
each has respectively contributed in a variety of areas, while
serving the community with extraordinary passion, pride, and
professionalism,”   Chief Stefano said.

Johnson  brings  over  10  years  of  fire  service  related
experience to his new role, inclusive of his most recent nine
years split between his current assignment here with us at the
City of Costa Mesa and his previous assignment with the City
of Escondido, serving as a firefighter/paramedic.

His mechanical savvy, positive attitude, and ability to adapt
well  in  challenging  circumstances  are  characteristics  that
will serve him well in his new role and will add to the
extraordinary strength of the entire Engineer group.
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Horner has been a member of the Costa Mesa team since 2005,
preceded by service to the Garden Grove and Alhambra Fire
Departments as a firefighter/paramedic.

Horner’s contributions to the organization, in particular as
it  relates  to  EMS,  have  been  instrumental  in  helping  the
department  move  forward  and  his  professionalism  is  to  be
commended. He earned a bachelor’s degree in psychology from
California State University, Fullerton as well as an associate
degree from Orange Coast College and was awarded the CEO’s
Leadership Award in 2014.
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